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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Hello, 

 

 

This email is in regards to the Lutsen expansion project. I stand with Robert Deschampe and all of the Grand

Portage Chippewa. This project will continue to cause significant adverse economic and cultural impacts to

Tribes. The removal of vulnerable sugar maple stands will cause an irreversible loss of accessible culturally

significant resources.

 

 

I'm asking that you comply with Treaty rights and not continue with the expansion.

 

 

Thank you,

Amber Frost

 

 

 


